

Dear New and Returning Parents, Guardians, and Families to Northview Middle School,

We are so pleased that you are a part of our Northview Falcon Family! Northview is a special place with energetic parent support, and we hope that you will join in our efforts. As the Northview immediate past PTO President and Current PTO President, we welcome and invite you to sign up for the PTO by providing the information that is requested on the Parent Connect Form. The most common way that we communicate is through emails, so providing a current email address that is checked frequently will be the best way for you to stay connected and informed throughout the year.

We have a Sign Up Genius that will be distributed via email. When you receive this communication, we hope that you will take the opportunity to sign up early and often to volunteer for events like, the bookfair, teacher appreciation breakfasts, grade level dances, and more! We invite you to stay connected through liking us on the Northview PTO Facebook Page. Search "Northview Middle School" on Facebook or follow this link: https://www.facebook.com/Northview-Middle-School-521250641293525/

Another way that you can support the efforts of the Northview PTO is by contributing financially. Each year the PTO awards thousands of dollars in grants to support teaching and learning. These grants impact every student in the school and translates to approximately \$5,000 each year. We raise these funds by providing opportunities to "Dine Out" for Northview several times a semester, when local restaurants give back a portion of their proceeds to the PTO. We also connect to the Kroger Community program so that every time we shop at Kroger, money comes back to the PTO. And finally, we ask parents and families to contribute any amount that is feasible. We would love to have 100% participation from families and no amount is too small. Please find the PTO donation envelope in this mailing. By contributing even \$5.00, you are helping to ensure that teachers will continue to feel the financial support from the Northview PTO.

Again, we welcome you to Northview for another exciting year. We look forward to connecting with you and seeing you at a Northview event soon!

Sincerely,

Ellen Rogers Immediate Past President, NV PTO

Crystal Haffner
NV PTO President 2019-20
crystalhaffner@gmail.com

Grants Made to Northview Teachers and Classrooms in 2018-19

International Fest	\$210
AVID Scholarships	\$160
Natl Jr. Honor Society	\$385
STEAM	\$100
Field Day	\$330
Parent Health & Wellness Seminar	\$75
Seed Funds for MSDWT New Elementary Schools' PTO	\$500
Ambassador T-Shirts	\$400
Proactive Discipline Incentives	\$400